
 

Date:  February 28, 2023 

To:  Hon. Mayor and Board of Commissioners 

Through: Robin Gomez, City Manager 

From:  Jay Hatch, Recreation Director 

Subject: Award of RFP #23-01 - Annual Fireworks Displays 

 

Background 

 

On February 1, 2023, the City of Madeira Beach released a Request for Proposals for Annual 

Fireworks Displays. Within the RFP, 4 dates were requested to provide with fireworks display 

quotes: March 17th, May 6th, July 3rd, and November 11th. Four proposals were received and are 

included for additional review.  

 

Staff and the Board of Commissioners discussed the attached summation of proposals at the 

February 22nd Workshop Meeting and came to the consensus to bring forward the Master Pyro 

LLC RFP for approval at the next available Board of Commissioners Meeting.  

 

Fiscal Impact 

 

Per the RFP provided by Master Pyro LLC, the total price for the displays would be $35,000.  

 

Recommendation 

 

Based on evaluation of the provided proposals and discussion with the Board of Commissioners, 

it is recommended that the City move forward with the proposal provided by Master Pyro LLC.  

 

Attachment(s): 

 

 Fireworks Comparison – RFP 

 RFP #23-01 - Re Request for Proposal for Annual Fireworks Displays 

 RFP 23-01 - Explosive Touch 

 RFP #23-01 Starfire Corporation Madeira Bch FWs 

 RFP 23-01 - MTS 
 


